
Timetable - Follow Week A of your normal timetable for all students (Years 7-12).
 
School Canteen - Is open from Monday 25 May, with a variety of hygiene measures
to ensure our safe operations.
 
Return school laptops on loan - If a device has been loaned to you by the school,
please bring it back with you.  Don't forget to bring the charger and bag.
 
On-going absence - If your child does not return to school from Week 5, please notify
us of their absence in the usual manner, either through email, SMS or by phone
contact.
 
Communication - Please see our new Sentral Portal, Website, Facebook and your
emails as the main platforms for communication about school operations.
 
Uniform - Students are expected to be in full school uniform every day.  The Uniform
Shop opens on Wednesday 27 May and orders can be made online.
 
Behaviour - We have very high expectations for students to maintain 
our behaviour expectations and values, including respecting social 
distancing expectations and hygiene practices. Disciplinary 
consequences will be applied for those not 
following these guidelines.
 
Buses - are operational as normal every 
day. Loading buses in the afternoon 
will limit numbers in the bus bays.
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health and Safety - 

Cleaning hands regularly with soap or
an alcohol-based sanitiser.
Maintaining social distance, including
keeping 1.5 metres apart from others.
Sneezing and coughing into a tissue or
elbow.
Staying at home if you are sick.

Students must comply with school and
government expectations including:

 Returning to school
Monday 25 May - we will be resuming to normal school operations.
Students in Years 7-12 are invited to attend school every day.
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Look forward to
welcoming you back!


